

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Draft Canterbury Plan 2020 to 2045

1 message

Cedric Delves
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

31 December 2022 at 10:10

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident of Harbledown.

I am responding to the Harbledown and Rough Common Parish Council's flyer dated December 2022, concerning you traffic plans. I agree with the Parish Council, your proposals sound alarming, not least the zoning idea with their constraints on vehicle movement; they sound severe to me, somewhat undemocratic, an undue restriction upon our ability to come and go by car and such vehicles.

I have tried to find the plan on your web site, but gave up after 15 minutes. Perhaps there is nothing in all this, a kit flying exercise. It does sound improbable, but then there was that traffic flow experiment in St Dunstan's a while back. And that proved to be awful, obviously wrong from the start. Why don't you simply spend money in less dramatic, more practical ways, such as installing smart traffic lights that could adjust to handle traffic flow and simply keep things moving?

Sir Cedric Delves